
Meeting of March 27
th

, 2018 – Spillway for the Council Bluffs Cosmo Club 
 

Ed Anderson was the Greeter.   

 

Ed invited everyone at the club to celebrate his birthday with him and his family on Sunday, April 21st 

from 2 PM to 5 PM at the Council Bluffs Airport east of town. 

 

Guests were Dick Gorton – Federation President and Madeline - Glennay’s daughter 

 

Tracy McCurdy presented his BIO. 

 

Matt Schultz followed with his BIO. 

 

Thanks to Tracy and Matt for sharing their life story with the club. 

 

Dick Gorton spoke.  The theme for the convention is “We are better together”. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Thank you note from JDRF was read.  Next donations will be to Camp Hertko Hollow 

and CDC. 

 

Awards were presented: 

 

Gary Thien – Rookie of the Year 

Steve Wymore – The President Award 

Bill Treadway – Cosmo of the Year 

 

Larry Taylor presented an idea of sending a card of welcome to visitors and speakers to the club.   

 

Walt Coziahr spoke on Camp Hertko Hollow.  Also he wants to explore a High School Scholarship from 

the CB Cosmo Club. 

 

Our newest D.A.D donation is the Underwood Family.  It was voted to send them $750 to get on the list 

for a D.A.D. 

 

Thanks to all the PALS that worked at the Pancake Feed.  As we all say,  the club would not be as 

successful as it is with fundraising and other endeavors without our PALS’ help and support!!! 

 

15 People were tested at the Unit at the pancake feed.   

 

Next year pancake feed is scheduled for Thursday, March 14, 2019.  

 

Discussion of trying to schedule the unit out to Oakland Food for thanks for their continued support of 

the club. 

 

Message from David House to the club to please think about being an officer for the Federation. 

 

Doug Moore won the drawing. 



 

Glennay won the “nut” drawing. 

 

Next Meeting – Tuesday Morning 7 AM, April 10th at Village Inn. 

 

Greeter – Ron Fox 

 

COD – Lee Cooper  

 

Year End Club awards other than the ones presented at this meeting will be at the year end meeting in 

May. 

 

Remember Bob Hansen the 1st as he is at Risen Son in their skilled care unit.  Stop by or send a card, but 

for sure keep both Bob and Lois in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

Also, Judy Ravlin’s Mother / Larry’s Mother-in-law passed away recently.  Please keep them in your 

thoughts and prayers as well. 

 

Finally – Larry Taylor’s e-mail address has changed to newmoonrising67@gmail.com 

 

To the entire club – my best as always - Doug 

 


